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W/C 8th  September 2014





This week, we have been looking at the story Funny Bones. We have discussed the story and what happened in it. We then arranged words in to the correct order to make a sentence about the story. In Number, we have been looking at 6,7,8,9,10. We have been focussing on one of these numbers each day and doing lots of different activities to help us remember them, such as painting numbers, number hunts and counting activities. We have also been painting pictures of someone special to us. 


Next week: We will be looking at the story “Where’s my Teddy?” in literacy and doing lots of writing activities linked to this. We will also be doing lots of counting activities in number. 








Thank you for attending the parents meeting on Wednesday. If you could not attend, I have put a pack in your child’s bag with the slides and a reading booklet as well as the flashcard instructions. Thanks.  





Next week’s phonics


Phase 2





g, o, c, k








Diary Dates





Tuesday: Street Dance


Wednesday: P.E 


Thursday : Boot camp and Indoor games club





Homework





This week, I have given out word flashcards for your children to play with. In the pack is a sheet with instructions on how to play each game. Please cut out the flashcards and play a game with your child to help them learn these words. 











Phonics


Next week we will be learning:


ar or ur ear








